
Partner Update 

 

 

Update from 
 

Sutton Veny Parish Council 

Date of Area Board Meeting 
 

3rd February 2022 

 

 

Headlines/Key Issues 
 

 

 Heather Parks has been appointed as the new Parish Clerk from 1st February 
 

 

 The council are working with Sutton Veny school reviewing a Taking Action on School 
Journey plan as well as reviewing parking issues near the school entrance 
 

 

 The precept has been agreed for 2022 which will be at a standstill level 
 

 

 A new  parish council website is being designed and should be live during February 
 

 
 The purchase of Speed Indicator Devices for the village and where to site them 
continues to be considered and budget has been set aside to move this project forward in 
2022.  

 

  
 

 

 
 


